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THE BUTTE COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT ANNOUNCES A  

SERVICE DELIVERY CHANGE FOR THE 

 SELF-HELP ASSISTANCE AND REFERRAL PROGRAM (SHARP) AT  

THE BUTTE COUNTY COURTHOUSE IN OROVILLE 

 

The Butte County Superior Court announces a change in service delivery for the Self-Help 

Assistance and Referral Program (SHARP) at the Butte County Courthouse in Oroville 

commencing August 3, 2022. The program will transition to provide remote service delivery to 

Oroville remotely from a staff member at one of our other SHARP locations. Services will be 

provided via video conference at a computer station in the current SHARP office (Room 100) in 

the Oroville courthouse, and access to the self-help computers for self-represented litigants in 

select case types will still be available Monday-Friday from 8:30 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. 

 

 

The Court’s Website: www.buttecourt.ca.gov will be updated to reflect the change in service 

delivery on August 3, 2022. 

 


